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Dear Customer



We are writing to inform you about planned roadworks and upgrades to the electricity infrastructure in your area.



Details of the planned roadworks:

• Start Date: Monday 13th May 

• End Date: Friday 28th June 

• Location: La Rue de la Sente Maillard, Grouville 

 

Purpose of the Roadworks:

This is due to excavation works necessary to install a new substation. 



We will be carrying out the closure in two phases: 

• Phase one: West side of La Rue de la Sente Maillard,  

   Grouville

• Phase two: East side of La Rue De La Sente Mallaird,  

   Grouville 



Will I be able to access my property?



Access to premises will be maintained. However, parking will be suspended in the area shown on the adjoining map for phases one and two of the works. This will provide residents with parking whilst the works are ongoing. 



We aim to minimise disruption and complete tasks promptly. We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.



If you have any concerns or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our customer care team at jec@jec.co.uk or call 01534 505460.









Jersey Electricity plc
Inspiring a zero carbon future

We are working in your area 
today to help meet the increasing 
demand for low-carbon electricity.

Due to the ever-increasing demand for electricity, 
our dedicated team is hard at work enhancing 
our distribution network. This vital work involves 
strengthening our existing infrastructure and 
extending new supplies to ensure we can meet 
your energy needs efficiently. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding 
as we make these necessary improvements to 
serve you better. 
Should you have any questions or need additional 
details, please feel free to reach out to our 
customer care team at 01534 505460.
Thank you for your continued support.


